SUMMARY
SWAN CREEK TOWNSHIP

REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
October 14, 2024– 7:00 P.M.
Board members present: Supervisor Fulmer, Clerk Larsen, Treasurer Krzeszewski, Trustee Kushion and Trustee Moon. 

Also present: Deputy Clerk Larkin, Deputy Treasurer Glazier and Ken Mathey
Absent: None
Supervisor Fulmer called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
Motion made, and seconded to approve the agenda.
All minutes, financial statements, checks/invoices and correspondences are on file and available at the township office.
Update on new attorney - Supervisor Fulmer will obtain more proposals on the recommendation list Attorney Gary Campbell sent over.
Moved and, seconded to be a holiday light drop off site.
Moved and, seconded to increase the 2024 Trash Special Assessment from $175.00 to $181.00 per household to be collected with the 2024 Winter Taxes and add an additional $26.19 per household for residents that have chosen manual trash service.

Supervisor Fulmer stated the property is ready for purchase after consulting with township attorney. Motion made and seconded to contact Dan Whaley regarding purchase of 11105 Swan Creek property.

There is a company willing to contribute towards the pavilion remodel but would like naming rights.  They are requesting a large sign, naming their business, to be placed on the roof peak of the pavilion.  After much discussion, the board feels that this would open a door for the pavilion to become a place to advertise businesses and the board feels this is not fair to the residents. Motion made and seconded to decline the contribution based on the stipulations that come with it.  
Treasurer Krzeszewski presented the drawings from Wolgast Corporation and the estimate from Pumford Construction for the park pavilion remodel.  Pumford did not include drawings with their estimate.  The board would like drawings from Pumford before making a decision on a contractor.  
Officers Report
Supervisor Fulmer stated that the Tri Township Fire Department will be purchasing a new cascade system that fills the air packs. 

With no further business, Supervisor Fulmer declared the Board Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Tina Larkin, Deputy Clerk
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